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I oppose this emergency attempt. It's a show, to prove how liberal the state is. 

Disregarded are the facts surrounding young children and transgenderism and the 

long lasting negative health impacts on their lives. Disregarded are suicide statistics 

umongst those who attempt to convert to the opposite sex. You're sterilizing a 

generation.  


